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Dear Readers, 
Happy New Year. 
Welcome back to school. 
I congratulate you all over the reopening of
schools. The year 2022 presents us with
opportunities and challenges. Let us all put
effort in achieving our new year’s resolutions
and goals. The lockdown has presented lots
of challenges, setbacks and loss in the
society. 
Amidst all this, we have learnt to appreciate
time, health, relationships as well as to
strengthen our Faith in God. 
I urge everyone to comply with the ministry
of health guidelines to enable us have a
fruitful term. 
Do enjoy the Newsletter. 

Josephine Laker



Kids Reflect! 
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It was a good experience on online but coming back to school was

better.  I can say that services like teaching is better physically than

online because there were many distractions during online than in

physical classes. It was very nice coming back to school and the

candidates should work hard and make the school and parents proud. 

-Matsiko Alvin David

Coming back to school has been amazing. Much as I studied online, I

missed seeing my friends. I personally think online learning was an

interesting experience but I like physical classes a lot more. I hope we

are able to learn without getting locked down again and that all the P7

students including myself get good marks in PLE and I pray to God all

goes well. 

-Samara Musiime

My name is Shauna, I am in Primary Six and during online classes it was

very hard for me to understand work, but now that we are back to school

I understand what the teachers are teaching. I was very happy to see my

teachers and friends. I was tired of staying home. 

-Shauna Ndamira

How we are keeping the Standard operating procedures at school.

Due to Covid-19 we have been advised to do the following. We should

keep sanitizing and washing hands with clean water and soap. Keep a

mask on at all times. And also keep a safe two arm distance. Lastly we

have to get vaccinated and keep a healthy diet. But don’t forget to stay

home if going out is not necessary. 

-Keren Nayebare



Nanyanzi Michelle
Primary 6
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When schools closed that night we received the first case of Covid 19.

As a family we stayed indoors and had specific days to go out and play.

It is amazing how time flies and two years later I am back to school to

study physically.  

-Bryce Israel Ottee
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Art Competition!



Topic:
Uganda
10 Years

From
Now
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Teacher's Corner 
Dear parents and pupils, 
A warm welcome. We are glad to have both the old and the new
students back to school in person. It has been quite a while, and we
hope for the best this year. As our school motto says, "Anchored in
Excellence", my wish for you is that you see the light in yourself,
believe in yourself, work hard and trust your teacher's and parent's
guidance.
A wonderful term and year 2022. 

Sharon Atwiine
Teacher
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Learn something
new everyday!
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Art Club

Creativity, team work, collaboration, hands-on,

artistic skills.... and so much more!
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Cookery Club

The Cookery Club members

actively participating during

their club session



www.daffodils.ac.ug

Instagram @daffodils.uganda

FB : Daffodilsug

Daffodils International ( kindergarten only)  0709534373 / 0712534373 

Daffodils Kindergarten (Bukoto branch)  0709530254 / 0712530154

Daffodils kindergarten ( Nakasero Branch)  0709530254 / 0716121012

Daffodils Primary (Kololo)  0717251864 / 0709251864

 

Daffodils Education Services, Ltd.


